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ARTICLES:

President’s Message
New faces, new courses and possible changes for the NCTE.

Director’s Column

Alan Fierst thinks that the institutions asking for our research
dollars also need to tell us how these dollars are being spent.

Getting Started with Perennials
If you are thinking about perennials around the golf course. you
should read how easy they are to grow with these guidelines.

Flowerbed Preparation and Maintenance
Dave Ward tells us how Ravisloe has such stunning flower beds.

Adding Flowers to the Golf Course Landscape
Pointers on making the selection and description of many plants.

Winterkill
The three most likely events to winterkill of turf are explained.

NEXT MEETING

March 14, 1988

Nordic Hills Country Club

Gene Thompson, Host Superintendent



